
Due to high demand for travel to Luanda, and the aircraft (737) deployed to South 
Africa, we are experiencing baggage volume constraints, therefore TAAG cannot 
guarantee that any excess baggage identified at check-in, or pre-paid in advance, will 
depart due to a lack of space on full flights. The baggage allowance specified on the 
ticket must be adhered to. 

As an alternative, customers may send their excess baggage as “un-accompanied” 
luggage via a Cargo agent situated at O.R. Tambo Airport. ITTA can handle this 
service for you, complete documentation, and all formalities. ITTA can also arrange to 
have the bags collected from you if required. Payment can be made by debit or credit 
card, alternatively you can deposit payment at a bank, so no need to come to the 
airport. The baggage will then be transported to Luanda and can be collected on 
arrival.
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